
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As part of our ‘Toys’ topic next half term, Year 1 will be going on a trip to Abbey House 
Museum. There is no charge for the trip as it is part of our History Scheme. Whilst there, 
children will get a chance to look around the old streets, and they will be going to a ‘History 
of Toys’ workshop run by the centre. 
 

Class 1CT - Friday 5th November 
Class 1B – Friday 12th November. 
  
The children will be travelling in the school Minibus and will be back to school in time for 
lunch. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Year 1 Teachers 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ Class _________  

to go on the trip to Abbey House Museum. 

    

 

Signed ____________________________ 

 

 

 

 


